#### **\** 0799 79 78 80

### 10<sup>th</sup> Grade / Module 1 First -month Exam



**READING** (14 marks )

## Q1:Read the following text carefully: (14 points)

Emily Cummins began 'inventing' when she was only four. She enjoyed making things from waste material, like making toys from old things she found in her grandfather's garden .As she got older, she learn more about different materials and how to use different tools. She was working on a school project when she had an idea to help millions of people – a small, portable fridge to keep medicines or small food items clean, dry and cool.

In many parts of the world, people haven't got electricity. However, that doesn't mean **they** have to live without a fridge. Emily's fridge is ideal because it doesn't use electricity. People can build **it** using old car parts and other objects from their homes. After she finished school, Emily went to Africa to work on her design. She spent five months in Namibia, testing out her fridge. She decided not to produce the fridge for profit. Instead, she gave the design to people in Africa for free, so that they could produce their own portable fridges following her instructions.

## Now answer the questions that follow it: (2 marks each)

1.	How old was Emily when she began inventing?			
2.	What did Emily use in her inventions?			
3.	From where did she got the materials for her inventions?			

## 10<sup>th</sup> Grade / Module 1 First -month Exam



4.	How long did Emily spend in Africa?							
5.	5. "Emily's fridge is ideal" explain this phrase giving the reasons?							
6.	5. How could people make the fridge?.							
7.	What does the pronouns ( <u>it</u> ) and (they) refer to?							
VO	CABULARY	(4 marks)						
Q2:	Fill the blanket with the suitable word from the box:	, ,						
{ Customers, products, typical, ordinary, assistance, qualifications }								
	1- For business to be successful you need to know more about the customers.							
	2- It is important to give good services.							
	3- I've never seen something like that before; its	•••						
	4- The condition of the should be excellent							
STR	UCTURE	(16 marks )						
	Q3: Fill in the gaps with the correct form or the verb in brackets:							
(2 n	narks each)							
	1. My brother always to school early. (arrive)							
	2. Last Friday Ali a delicious cake. (have)							
	3. The student hasn't the movie yet. (see)							

## 10<sup>th</sup> Grade / Module 1 First -month Exam



1. Samia	the na	ture reserv	e two days ago
a. visits	b. visit c. visited	d. has	visited
2 d	d Emily test her de	sign? In Na	ımibia
a. What	b. Where c. Wh	y d. Wh	ich
3. Salma _	cola wh	en we saw	her.
a. drank	b. was drinking	c. drinks	d. is drinking
4. We have	already	some	action films.
a. have v	watched b. watchi	ng c. wat	ches d. watched
5. Look! Th	e painter	a beau	tiful landscape.
	b. drew c. are		
		_	

WRITING		( 6 marks )					
Now think about your ideal job and design your own advertisement							
for it.							
A fantastic job for the right person!							
منصة أساس التعليمية							
		•••••					

Best Wishes

# 10<sup>th</sup> Grade / Module 1

First -month Exam



## **Answers**

#### **READING**

## Q1:Read the following text carefully: (14 points)

- 1- she was only four
- 2- waste material to make toys but as she got older, she learn more about different materials and how to use different tools
- 3- From her grandfather's garden and from the school
- 4- She spent five months in Namibia
- 5- it doesn't use electricity
- 6- they could produce their own portable fridges following Emily's instructions.
- 7- (<u>it refers to Emily's fridge</u>) and (they refer to people haven't got electricity)

#### **VOCABULARY**

## Q2: Fill the blanket with the suitable word from the box:

- 1- Ordinary
- 2- Customers
- 3- Typical
- 4- Products

#### **STRUCTURE**

## Q3: Fill in the gaps with the correct form or the verb in brackets:

- 1-Arrives
- 2-Had
- 3-Seen

## 10<sup>th</sup> Grade / Module 1

First -month Exam



## Q4: choose the correct word to fill in the gaps: (2 marks each)

- 1- c. visited
- 2- b. Where
- 3- b. was drinking
- 4- d. watched
- 5- d. is drawing

#### **WRITING**

#### **Free Answer**

## Suggested advertisement

Come to us and join our dream team

You will not forget the experience that you will have

We offer a good salary

Send your C.V IF YOU ARE 20 YEARS OLD



# هذا الملف مقدم من



أول موقع تعليمي مختص بالصفوف الأساسية للتعليم ( من الصف الأول حتى الأول ثانوي ) يقدم شروحات كاملة للمواد على شكل حصص مصورة

